
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Mothers Day!: Happy Mothers Day to all our moms – of all kinds! 
Thank you for all you do!   
 
Offering: Please continue to send your offerings via mail to your 
congregations during this time. If you are a member of Holy Cross, consider 
giving online! The link can be found on the webpage.  
 
Book Study: Pastor Kayla is offering an online, Facebook group-based book 
study during the month of May. By popular vote, we will be reading “The 
Imperfect Disciple: Grace for People Who Can’t Get Their Act Together” by 
Jared Wilson. If you would still like to join, please join our Facebook group.  
 
Prairie Faith Devotions: A group of 8 pastors from the Western Prairie 
Conference (that’s us!) are teaming up to bring you daily video devotions 
from our homes to yours. Like our Facebook page to follow each day’s posts.  
 
Council Meetings: Holy Cross Council will meet this Wednesday. Look for 
instructions from Val as to when and how we will meet. Elmdale and Trinity 
councils will meet jointly at Elmdale on Thursday at 4:30pm. Please 
remember to follow all social distancing guidelines as discussed.   
 
Reaching Out: Pastor Kayla is mailing copies of the readings and sermons to 
those who cannot access our virtual resources. If you know of someone who 
would benefit from this and is not receiving them, please call, text, or email 
Pastor Kayla their information.  
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